
 

                                                              

 

August 2024  
 
Dear Families, 
 

I am so excited to welcome you to second grade! I hope that you have had a restful and fun 
summer, and are looking forward to coming back to school, as much as I am.  Our class is room 26.  
Room 26 is in the very back of the building, at the end of Hallway 2.    
 

I will send more information once school starts, but in the meantime, you can find our supply list 
on the Overlook website.  It’s also important to continue to read and even be ready to talk about some 
of your favorite books the first weeks of school.  Have you been practicing your addition and 
subtraction math facts? 
 

We have snack time every day, so please bring a healthy snack (fruit, veggie sticks, pretzels, 
granola bars, yogurt… etc) and maybe even a water bottle.  Parents, please make sure your child 
knows what is for snack and what is for lunch the first day!  If you are sending in lunch money the  
first day, please send in an envelope labeled with your child’s name.  It helps the day run smoothly.   
I will keep you all informed if I learn of any food allergies in the classroom.     

 
Our schedule will also include a daily “special.”  (physical education, library, art, music)  

Sneakers should be worn on P.E. (gym) days, and are generally best for outdoor play.  Our special 

every day will be around 10:15 in the morning.   

  

If you have a computer at home, please send me an e-mail.  (amelious@acsdny.org)    

Some questions you could answer are: 

What have you been up to this summer?  What are you looking forward to about second grade?   

Is there anything else you would like to share?  I might not get back to you right away since I am busy 

finishing my summer vacation with my family and setting up our classroom.   

 
Enjoy the rest of the summer and will see you on September 5th! 
 
From, 
Mrs. Melious 


